

This evening the Boston College Police Department received reports of a male individual committing a lewd act in a car off-campus along Commonwealth Avenue, between 2150 and 2000. The individual may be in a white sedan.

Boston Police have been notified and BC Police will be increasing patrols in the area.

As a precautionary reminder, the Boston College Police Department encourages you to do the following:

Wherever you are, stay alert and tunda n 8888

Report suspicious behavior and activity immediately by contacting BC Police at <u>617-552-4444</u>, or 9-1-1.

